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We need to allow and encourage local and federal agencies to share info to facilitate 

international as there is currently a loophole in sanctuary laws for immigration. We 

need to take every measure to preserve our safety for each of our citizens. Our laws 

apply to all persons in our country.  I support this bill.  


